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	Stockholm 19 June 2007
	

	
	

	To all members of the Riksdag
	

	
	


Visits to women’s shelters
The Council of Europe Campaign to Combat Domestic Violence against Women was launched in the Riksdag (Swedish Parliament) in November 2006. In this connection there have been a number of activities in the Riksdag, including a seminar with a great number of representatives of organisations and public authorities working with these issues. Within the framework of the campaign, individual members of the Riksdag have also been offered the opportunity to visit the National Centre for Knowledge about Men’s Violence against Women in Uppsala. 
The respective Chairs of the organisations the Swedish National Association of Women’s Refuges (SKR) and the National Organization for Women’s Shelters and Young Women’s Shelters in Sweden (Roks) would greatly appreciate visits to the local groups of these organisations by members of the Riksdag. For those who are interested, we recommend that you contact a local group in your constituency. The organisations’ Internet addresses are available below.
In this context it can be mentioned that the Riksdag, during the spring, considered a Government bill on support from the social services to women exposed to violence (Gvt bill  2006/07:38, Committee Report SoU10). Such a visit can help to provide a picture of how the proposals in the bill affect activities in practice. Similarly, the visit can provide valuable information prior to the consideration of the Government’s forthcoming national action plan on combating men's violence against women.
Yours sincerely,
Carina Hägg
Carina Ohlsson
Lina Ploug
Chair of the  
Chair of 
Chair of 
Council of Europe Campaign
SKR
Roks
Internet addresses:
http://www.kvinnojour.com/
http://www.roks.se/
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